
NYSDEC Public Participation Plan	  	 May 2025 

YOU ARE INVITED  
Virtual Public Meeting 

 June 24, 2025 at 6:00 pm 
Oneida Molded Plastics Proposed Air Permit Modification 

Oneida Molded Plastics (OMP) has submitted an application to the New York State 
Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) for a state facility air permit for the 
emissions associated with the proposed installation of a robotically operated paint booth. 
A Public Participation Plan has been developed in accordance with NYSDEC 
Commissioner Policy 29, Environmental Justice and Permitting (CP-29). The purpose of 
this meeting is to inform the public about the project and to engage and involve the 
community early on in the state facility air permit application review process. 

Agenda: 
▪ Project Overview 
▪ Background 
▪ Scope of work 
▪ Project schedules 
▪ Community Impacts 
▪ Proposed Mitigation Measures 
▪ Questions and Answers 

Your Attendance is Important! 
Project personnel will be available to answer questions from the community. For 
additional information on the proposed project: 

▪ Contact: Richard Harrington by phone at (315) 363-7680 ext. 258 or by email at 
rharrington@oneidamoldedplastics.com. 

▪ Visit the repository at: www.oneidamoldedplastics.com 

To Join Online 
Click the following link: 
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/
84801722079?
pwd=JZpW5uUGyS4FKJoPnaJmlf7W7y
sT93.1 
Meeting ID: 848 0172 2079 
Password: 961331

To Call-in Using a Phone  
Dial in using the following number: 
(929) 205-6099 
When prompted, enter the Meeting ID:  
848 0172 2079

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/84801722079?pwd=JZpW5uUGyS4FKJoPnaJmlf7W7ysT93.1

